From: mK Fuller —

Sent: 30 April 2019 10:55
To: Planning
Subject: Comment on planning application 2019/0807/P

| do not support the application. The roof terrace would overlook my garden but also would give
the a view through my velux windows into my flat.

M Fuller
34 Mansfield Road NW3 2HP
ground and 1st floor rear.



